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Bernard Lynn Webb died February 3, 2016, in Alpharetta, Georgia. After working in several 
insurance roles and writing numerous books and articles, he felt drawn to teaching. For 
nearly three decades, he was a professor at Georgia State University’s College of Business 
before becoming professor emeritus.  

Born in Arkansas, he volunteered for the U.S. Navy in 1946 and was stationed at 
Okinawa, Japan, during World War II. Shortly after the war’s end, he earned his M.S. in 
business administration specializing in actuarial science from the University of Richmond. 
Upon retirement, he enjoyed traveling the world and spending time at home in Franklin, 
North Carolina. 

The son of William Albert and Jenny June Webb, he is predeceased by his son, four 
sisters and two brothers. He is survived by the love of his life and his wife of 69 years, Rose; 
his daughter; and grand- and great-grandchildren. Donations in Webb’s memory can be 
made to the Georgia State University Risk Management Foundation. 
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